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TOPICS:


25 Apr – 05 May


Numbers, Shapes, Letters, Colours





08 May – 26 May


Around the World





Welcome back!   This is a special term for a large number of children who will be preparing to go to school in September. We will be working with our local schools to create as many opportunities as possible for site visits to help with the children’s transition. Please let us know which school your child will be attending so that we can begin planning visits.


Please do take some time to read the newsletter which includes important reminders, dates for your calendar and information about upcoming events. You can find updates on our Facebook page and website:emmergreenpreschool.org.uk











Congratulations to Wendy!


On Tuesday 25 April we celebrated Wendy’s 25th anniversary of working at Emmer Green Pre-School by presenting her with gifts including flowers, an overnight stay in Oxford and dinner at Browns.


Congratulations to Wendy – thank you for your work and care you’ve provided for so many children over the past 25 years.


Wendy would like to thank everyone who contributed towards her gifts – she is very touched by your generosity.








SUMMER 2017





Hygiene – please can you ensure your child visits the toilet and washes their hands at pre-school before you leave your child.  This is very important as we have children with environmental and food allergies.  It also reduces toilet accidents and is good practice for self-help skills.


Mobile phones - must not be used when you are within the pre-school. This is both our policy and a safeguarding issue which must be taken very seriously. 


Named belongings – please ensure you label your child’s belongings with big and bold names so staff can find lunch boxes, bags, clothes etc easily. 


Cut fruit - if lunch boxes contain small fruit and/or tomatoes, cucumber or carrots, please cut them up into small pieces to reduce the risk of choking.


Car parking and safety - unfortunately there is no parking outside the children's centre for parents, however there is plenty of free parking in surrounding roads.  


Library books – Library books will be coming home this term in the children’s folders so please look after them. Please ensure that all books are returned and put in the red box on arrival for your session. Happy reading!!!!


BACS payments to pre-school – if you make payments to the pre-school via BACS please remember to include your child’s surname.


Outdoor play – when the hot weather arrives, please bring named sun protection to pre-school for your child: hats and sun cream.








SUMMER 2017





Sickness/upset stomach – Please keep your child out of pre-school for 48hrs after sickness and ensure they are fit and well before returning to pre-school.  


If members of staff become ill this affects our adult-child ratio and means we will have to close the pre-school.








PRE-SCHOOL


REMINDERS





Please remember… 





Welcome back to you all..We hope everyone enjoyed the holiday festivities and wish  all families a very happy new year !!!!


Please do take some time to read the newsletter which includes important reminders, dates for your diary and information about upcoming events.


You can also find updates on our Facebook page and on our Facebook page and on our website: emmergreenpreschool.org.uk














Dates for your DIARY








PE: *T-shirt & shorts*





Monday 8 May


Monday 5 June


Tuesday 20 June


Friday 30 June





Show &Tell:





Friday 28 April


Tuesday 23 May


Wednesday 12 July





Big School Club:





Wednesday 3 May


Friday 19 May


Monday 12 June


Tuesday 11 July





May Fair 





Wednesday 17 May


10.30am – 2pm 


No normal sessions this day





This is a fundraising event similar to the Christmas Fair with lots of fun and games for the children, plus stalls, coffee and cakes for the grown-ups.  





We will be arranging a Ploughman’s lunch so look out for the letter with details nearer the time. 





Legoland 





Thursday 25 May





Sports Day





Tuesday 4 July





Family and friends are invited to Emmer Green Primary School playing fields to watch the children.





Letter to follow





Teddy Bears’ Picnic





Wednesday 19 July





Please join us if you can at Emmer Green Park.  Children leaving us this term will be awarded a certificate and teddy bear. 





Letter to follow








PREVIOUS EVENT NEWS: 





Sponsored Obstacle Course 


Congratulations to everyone who took part in our sponsored event on Wednesday 8 March.  





We can’t thank you enough for your generous sponsorship – we raised a fantastic £600.





Bingo Night


A big thank you to Millie’s parents, Nicole & Simon, who helped organise and run the night, plus all the parents and family members who came along on Saturday 18 March.  We raised £488!











Congratulations to competition winners Noah Baker, Abigail Toomey and Lilly and Aimee Cowan who each won an Easter egg prize, donated by Budgens of Emmer Green.  Thank you to everyone who came to watch the parade, it was lovely to have so many family members supporting the children. 





Coverage appeared in a stunning full page feature in the Reading Chronicle and in 


the Henley Standard.











Easter Bonnet Parade


The children showed off their beautiful homemade bonnets when they took part in our annual Easter bonnet parade on Tuesday 4 April.  





SNACKS & HEALTHY EATING


Healthy eating - please try to give your child healthy food in their lunch box, as the pre-school is keen to encourage healthy eating. Remember small fruit and veg need to be cut to reduce the risk of choking.


Please make sure you pack an appropriate lunch. For example 1 sandwich, 1 yogurt, some cut up fruit or veg and a tasty treat.


Allergies - please be aware we do have children with serious allergies in the pre-school and so it is important that everyone is careful of items which contain nuts or sesame seeds. Be especially careful about items such as Tracker or cereal bars.  

































